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School Council – Talk Assembly
This week in Talk assemblies we spoke about the importance of 
respecting and looking after playground equipment. The School Council 
have worked very hard along with leaders at the school to order some 
fantastic new equipment for the children to play with. Our assembly this 
week reminded children about looking after this equipment, sharing and 
how to tidy up the equipment at the end of lunch and playtimes. 

Internet Safety Day 
Next week is Internet Safety Day. The children across 
the school will be learning how to stay safe whilst 
online.  Please find more information about 
keeping children safe online in the special newsletter
that Miss Smith, our head of Computing , has made. 

Y4s make catapults!

To tie in with their history learning, the Y4s 
have been busy making Roman catapults 
this week. The children (and staff) needed to 
show great determination to make the 
catapults using lollipop sticks and rubber 
bands but they’ve done an amazing job!

EYFS – Mark making 

Our amazing EYFS team have worked hard to 
provide fun and exciting ways to help children 
develop their mark making skills. The children 
have been using chalk on a board and even 
water and paint to practice these crucial early 
writing skills!


